
 

26
th

 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

NEU National Teacher Industrial Action 

Wednesday 5 July 2023 

Friday 7 July 2023 

 

 

The National Union of Teachers (NEU) has called for two days of national industrial action of their 

teaching members on: 

Wednesday 5 July 2023 

Friday 7 July 2023 

 

Please note that Sabden Primary School will remain open on these two dates and that all pre-arranged 

activities that have been organised for these two dates, i.e. the KS2 production of Joseph and the 

Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat AND KS1’s trip to EUREKA will still go ahead. 

 

Sabden Primary School continues to support the choices of staff regarding industrial action and should 

any call for action be taken in the new academic year it should not be assumed that Sabden PS will be 

unaffected. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Elizabeth Maskell 
 


